
 
 
From: Melanie Owen-Roberts [mailto:info@owen-roberts.co.uk]  
Sent: 14 July 2014 10:49 
To: info@owen-roberts.co.uk 
Subject: Suspension of Solihull CIL examination 
Importance: High 
 

Dear Respondent 
 
I am writing to you regarding your representation to the Community Infrastructure 
Levy (CIL) Draft Charging Schedule.  The Draft Charging Schedule was submitted on 27 
June 2014 and is now subject to public examination by an independent examiner.  Nigel 
Payne BSC (HONS) DIPTP MRTPI MCMI from the Planning Inspectorate has been 
appointed to carry out the examination.  I am the Programme Officer for the 
examination and will deal with all administrative matters.  I am independent of Solihull 
Council and work under the direction of the examiner.  All correspondence for the 
examiner should be addressed to me. 
 
The examination has been suspended pending the final outcome of a High Court 
challenge to the Solihull Local Plan.  The examiner set out the reasons for the 
suspension in his letter to the Council on 4 July 2014.  The Council has acceptance the 
suspension.  Both letters are attached.   
 
No comments are being invited on the correspondence or the overall position of the 
examination from respondents at this stage.  I will notify you when there are any 
changes.  Updates will also be posted on the examination website 
www.solihull.gov.uk/cilexamination. 
    
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any further queries. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Melanie Owen-Roberts 
 
Programme Officer  
Examination of Solihull Community Infrastructure Levy (CIL) Draft Charging Schedule  
 

Burley Cottage, Lower Street, Buckland Dinham,  Somerset  BA11 2QN 
M. 07526 303542 E.  info@owen-roberts.co.uk  W. www.solihull.gov.uk/cilexamination 
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